

CIRCULAR TO ALL HOLDERS OF GAMBLING LICENCES IN KWAZULU-NATAL

RULES PUBLISHED ON 10 AUGUST 2012 IN THE EXTRAORDINARY PROVINCIAL GAZETTE OF KWAZULU-NATAL UNDER NOTICE NUMBER 794 (VOLUME 6)

Dear Sir / Madam

Kindly take notice that the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting Board ("the Board") has, in order to facilitate participation and consultation within the industry, decided to withdraw the Rules published in the Extraordinary Provincial Gazette of KwaZulu-Natal on 10 August 2012 under Notice Number 794, Volume 6 ("the Proposed New Rules") with immediate effect and to invite all licensees and stakeholders to a Public hearing which will be held on 3 October 2012 at The Hilton Hotel at 10h00 in the morning to discuss the Proposed New Rules. Written and oral representations can be sent to the Board on or before the date of the public hearing for Board's consideration.

Please take further notice that the Board has also decided that the Rules which were in force immediately before publication of the Proposed New Rules shall continue to be in force until the process of adopting new rules has been finalized.

Should you require any further clarity on this matter, you may contact this office directly.

Yours Faithfully

PORTIA BALOYI

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER